



Meeting of the Business Forum Mid Devon Executive

17th July 2018

BW Tiverton Hotel

Minutes

1. Apologies: Chris Prentis, Richard Chesterton, Stuart Carrington, Mark Challacombe
2. Acceptance of January meeting minutes - agreed
3. Matters Arising - none
4. Chairman's Opening Remarks – relate to Point 5
5. Strategy Day Update – Useful day to discuss aims of the Forum. Andrew L, Linda MJ and David D were joined by Gerry Allen who added a membership perception. Actions and outcomes from the meeting are being discussed and will be presented at next Executive meeting.
6. Finance – Balance: £3564.85
7. Membership Report – 39 Members (3 new)
8. Marketing Report – now 2424

Andrew L and Colin S to discuss marketing options for the future

A gallery of photos to be added to website

Telephone follow up of Expo contacts to be made

9. GDPR - Sub-committee to monitor and control– Andrew L, Chris S and Linda LMJ
10. Events – Gremlin with bookings to be resolved with Roundash.

Registrations for Events to be extended to 12.00 midday for evening meetings

Members to be encouraged to send information on their events that we can then add to our website

Powderham Breakfasts info to be added to website

Forum Breakfast to be arranged with Hugh Thompson (avoid clashes with other established breakfasts in area)

The Board to meet for a Christmas meal – Linda MJ to explore options

11. Guest Speakers – Discussion and suggestions made for future speakers – Andrew L to contact and agree dates

12. AOB